
 

 
 

Planning Commission Meeting Cancellation Memorandum July 6, 2020 

 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for tonight--Monday, July 6, 2020 has been cancelled due to a lack of 

quorum. 

The next scheduled Planning Commission meeting is on July 20, 2020 at 6:30 PM. Due to the Governor's COVID-19- 

emergency disaster declaration, all Township meetings will be conducted via teleconference or phone conference until 

the end of the COVID-19 emergency. The public will have the opportunity to participate in the meetings via 

teleconference. 

A link to view the meeting will be posted on the Township's website. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Scott Swichar 

Township Manager/Secretary 

 


